
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
 

Please take notice that at the regular meeting of 
the Board of Directors of the San Bernardino 
Valley Water Conservation District, held April 6, 
2005, the Board adjourned to a meeting to be held 
April 27, 2005 commencing at 11:00 a.m.  The 
Public Hearing regarding the groundwater charge 
previously noticed for 1:30 p.m. will still be 
conducted at that time.   
 
 


